

اختبار المتقدمين للوظائف التعليمية: مادة الامتحان: (لغة إنجليزية)، رمز الاختبار: (14)

عدد صفحات الاختبار (6)

التاريخ: 2017/5/14

زمن الاختبار: (90 دقيقة)

اسم المتقدم:

رقم الهوية:

رقم الجلوس:

عزيزي المتقدم: يتكوّن الاختبار من خمسين فقرة اختبارية من نوع اختبار من متعدد، يُرجى الإجابة عن جميع بوضع دائرة حول رمز الإجابة الصحيحة، ثم ظلّل فوق رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في ورقة الإجابة.

Choose the best answer from a, b, c, or d

1. The teacher tells a story about animals. Children make animal noises every time they hear the name of the animal.

a. Total Physical Response

b. Communicative Language Teaching

c. Grammar Translation Method

d. Reading Approach

شبكة البلد

2. Researchers have found that bilingualism

a. has a negative effect on children's cognitive development.

b. has a positive effect on children's cognitive development

c. confuses children in regard to language development.

d. results in children scoring lower than monolingual children on intelligence tests.

3. First, the teacher presents the present perfect. Next, the students try using it in structured exercises. Finally, the students try to have a conversation together using the present perfect. The technique depicted is

a. TTT

b. STT

c. PPP

d. 3 E's

4. _____ is something that happens after a behavior that makes the behavior more likely to occur again.

a. Encouragement.

b. Reinforcement.

c. Knowledge.

d. Attitude.

5. The characteristics of real-life speaking activities include the following EXCEPT.

a. Repetition.

b. Redundancy.

c. Slurred pronunciation.

d. Brevity of chunks.

6. Relief workers are bringing food to _____-stricken areas.

a. draught.

b. drought.

c. draft.

d. dryness.

7. If you abuse your body now, you'll pay the _____ when you're older

a. fee.

b. fine.

c. price.

d. cost.

8. British and Australian share the same language, but in other respects, they are as different as

a. cats and dogs.

b. chalk and cheese.

c. salt and pepper.

d. north and south.

The narrator's description was an accurate of a true southern family.

a. reunion.

b. council.

c. disguise.

d. portrayal.

The rain will for most of the morning, but we are expecting a brighter afternoon.

insist.

b. consist.

persist.

d. resist.

'From then on' and until about 1970, the steam boat dominated the economy and commerce in the middle area of the US. The underlined phrase is closest in meaning to

Subsequently.

b. Consequently.

Apparently.

d. Thoroughly.

Marie Curie, one of the best-known in working with radiation, died in 1934.

debutants.

b. entrepreneurs.

revolutionaries.

d. pioneers.

Chromium is used in of stainless steel.

manufacture.

b. the manufacture.

manufacturing.

d. manufacturer.

..... is a set of principles and rules used by companies, professional organizations and individuals to govern their decision making in choosing between right and wrong.

Institution.

b. Ethic.

Ethics.

d. Parliament.

Many of the habitats of birds and plants have been destroyed by human's pollution. The meaning of 'habitat' is

residence.

b. natural homes.

forests.

d. grounds.

At an age of 70, her health to the point that she may soon die.

has regressed.

b. regressed.

was regressing.

d. is regressing.

..... no two people think exactly alike, there will be disagreement, but disagreement should not be avoided; it can be healthy if handled creatively.

There are.

b. Why.

That.

d. Because.

Aerodynamics is the study of the forces on an object as it moves through the atmosphere.

are acting.

b. acted.

acting.

d. which act.

For professional athletes, constant practice is recommended in condition.

in order to stay.

b. that a player stay.

for to stay.

d. to be staying.

I don't regret _____ to live in France, but I do miss New Zealand sometimes.

a. have come.

b. to have come.

c. having come.

d. to come.

Although geologists have a clear understanding of why earthquakes occur, they cannot reliably predict when they _____.

a. will take place.

b. are going to take place.

c. are taking place.

d. will be taking place.

The giant squid is _____ an elusive animal that at one time it was believed to be purely mythical.

a. very.

b. so.

c. much.

d. such.

The cheetah, which is _____ land animal, has been hunted almost to extinction. fastest in the world.

b. the world's fastest.

c. the faster world.

d. and the world fastest.

_____ planes in flight between airports, air traffic controllers rely on radar.

a. Tracked.

b. Track of.

c. To track.

d. Of tracking.

Glass snakes are actually legless lizards, _____ snakes.

a. no.

b. not.

c. nor.

d. none.

The act or process by which a sound becomes identical with or similar to an adjacent sound in one or more defining characteristics, as place of articulation and manner of articulation.

a. Adaptation.

b. Aspiration.

c. Assimilation.

d. Articulation.

Different types of fiction are called genres. "Genre" is transcribed as

a. ʒɑ:nrə

b. 'dʒɑ:nrə

c. ʒɑ:'nrə

d. 'dʒenər

_____ articulating a nasal consonant, _____

the soft palate (or velum) must be lowered to allow air to escape past it.

A closure must be made in the oral cavity to prevent air from escaping through it.

A & B.

_____ the tongue is low in the mouth and the jaw lowered.

_____ 'ayer, liar, loyal, power and, lower' comprise the distinguishable vowel qualities of

a. glide.

b. diphthong.

c. weak syllables.

d. triphthong.

_____ the broccoli can be found in the produce isle, and the farmers produce 100,000 tons

_____ or. The stressed syllables in the underlined words are _____ respectively.

a. first, second.

b. second, second.

c. second, first.

d. first, first.

شبكة البلد

ملتقى البلد التربوي

31. A good salesman must be able to think on his feet to close the deal.

"Think on your feet" means

- a. Adjusting quickly to changes and making fast decisions.
- b. Being serious about what you announce.
- c. Being successful in doing something without difficulty.
- d. Working very well or has the desired effect.

32. "When thou dost ask me blessing, I'll kneel down. And ask of thee forgiveness" is a famous quotation from Shakespeare's play _____

- a. King Lear.
- b. Othello.
- c. Romeo and Juliet.
- d. Hamlet.

33. An ingredient of a literary work which gives the work unity

- a. mode.
- b. tone.
- c. theme.
- d. style.

34. "But a bird that stalks down his narrow cage

Can seldom see through his bars of rage".

Maya Angelo's poem is rich with _____

- a. simile.
- b. personification.
- c. metaphor.
- d. assimilation.

35. Christopher Marlowe, famous for "Dr. Faustus", was a famous figure in the _____ era.

- a. Victorian.
- b. Elizabethan.
- c. Neoclassical.
- d. Jacobean.

36. The language function used in "So you are saying that _____" expresses:

- a. Asking for clarification.
- b. Affirming.
- c. Paraphrasing.
- d. Offering a suggestion.

37. Son: I got Grade 1, Mum.

Mother: Oh, well done! I always expected you to do well.

The mother's reply shows:

- a. Approval.
- b. Admiration.
- c. Appreciation.
- d. Surprise.

38. To solicit a response, we may use the following starters EXCEPT.

- a. What do you think?
- b. We haven't heard from you yet!
- c. Here's something we might try.
- d. What answer did you get?

39. The function expressed by: "If you don't report the incident to the police, he will get away with his theft." is

- a. Advising.
- b. Warning.
- c. Suggesting.
- d. Offering.

40. The form used to express offer is

- a. Do you want me to call you back?
- b. If I were you, I'd ask for help.
- c. Should I call you back?
- d. You could call me soon.

Read the following passage to choose the correct answer options from (a, b, c or d).

The first folio of the collected works of William Shakespeare was originally published in 1623 as Mr. William Shakespeare's Comedies, Histories & Tragedies. This folio edition is the major source for contemporary texts of his plays.

The publication of drama in the early seventeenth century was usually left to the poorer numbers of the Stationers' Company to outright pirates. The would-be publisher only had to get hold of a manuscript, legally or illegally, register it as his copy, and have it printed. Sometimes the publisher dispensed with the formality. Such a man was Thomas Thorpe, the publisher of Shakespeare's sonnets in 1609.

Titus Andronicus was the first play by Shakespeare to be published by Shakespeare to be published and was printed by a notorious literary pirate, John Danter, who also brought out anonymously, a defective Romeo and Juliet, largely from shorthand notes made during performance. Eighteen of Shakespeare's plays were printed in quartos (books half the size of a modern magazine) both "good" and "bad" before the First Folio (a large-format book) was published in 1623. The bad quartos are defective editions, usually with badly garbled or missing text.

For the First Folio, a formidable project of more than 900 pages, five men formed a partnership, headed by Edward Blount and William Jaggard. The actors John Heminge and Henry Condell undertook the collection of 36 of Shakespeare's plays, and about 1,000 copies of the First Folio were printed by Isaac Jaggard, William's son. In 1632, a second folio was issued and in 1663, a third. The latter included Pericles and several other plays that may not have been written by Shakespeare. These included The Two Noble Kinsmen, which is now thought to have been a collaboration of Shakespeare and John Fletcher.

41. From the passage, it can be inferred that the First Folio of Shakespeare's plays is important because it _____
- was registered at the Stationer's office by Thomas Thorpe.
 - is the major source for contemporary texts of Shakespeare's plays.
 - is twice the size of the quarto editions that were badly printed by many publishers.
 - was published three years after the establishment of the Plymouth Colony.
42. Which of the following is closest in meaning to the word 'outright' as used in line 5?
- Unfairly judged as something.
 - Proved to be something without question.
 - Imprisoned without a trial.
 - Opposing the rights of an enemy.
43. The passage implies that many publishers _____
- were unsuccessful authors themselves.
 - printed the work of only the best writers.
 - used the author's work without permission.
 - paid the author well for his writing.

Which of the following is closest in meaning to the phrase "dispensed with" as used in line 7?

a. Gave away to customers.

b. Managed without something.

c. Wrote a denial to an accusation.

d. Compensated another's loss.

According to the passage, when were Shakespeare's sonnets published?

a. 1609.

b. 1610.

c. 1611.

d. 1612.

Which word is closest in meaning to the phrase "brought out" as used in line 10?

a. Published.

b. Printed.

c. Performed.

d. Defect.

According to the passage, how many of Shakespeare's plays were printed in quartos?

a. 17.

b. 18.

c. 19.

d. 20.

The passage implies that John Danter acquired the text of *Romeo and Juliet* by

a. paying an actor for a copy of the script.

b. buying the copyright from Shakespeare.

c. taking notes during a performance.

d. hiring an actor to recite the lines to him.

According to the passage, all of the following were involved in the publishing of *First Folio* EXCEPT

a. Edward Blount.

b. Henry Condell.

c. William Jaggard.

d. John Danter.

10. Where can the following sentence best be added to the passage?

They sold quickly to a public anxious to have accurate copies of the master dramatist's plays.

a. At the end of paragraph 1.

b. After the word "formality" in paragraph 2.

c. After the word "performance" in paragraph 3.

d. After the phrase "William's son" in paragraph 4.

شبكة البلد

ملتقى البلد التربوي

N0	Answers			
1.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
2.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
3.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
4.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
5.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
6.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
7.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
8.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
9.	A	B	C	<u>D</u>
10.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
11.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
12.	A	B	C	<u>D</u>
13.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
14.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
15.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
16.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
17.	A	B	C	<u>D</u>
18.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
19.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
20.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
21.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
22.	A	B	C	<u>D</u>
23.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
24.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
25.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D

N0	Answers			
26.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
27.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
28.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
29.	A	B	C	<u>D</u>
30.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
31.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
32.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
33.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
34.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
35.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
36.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
37.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
38.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
39.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
40.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
41.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
42.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
43.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
44.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
45.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
46.	<u>A</u>	B	C	D
47.	A	<u>B</u>	C	D
48.	A	B	<u>C</u>	D
49.	A	B	C	<u>D</u>
50.	A	B	C	<u>D</u>

تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع

منصة يوفيرست التعليمية

تابعنا ليصلك كل جديد:

موقعنا	تليجرام	انستجرام	فيس بوك
			

اضغط على الرمز لتنتقل لصفحاتنا على السوشيال ميديا

روابط قد تهتمك:

https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/	المكتبة الفلسطينية الشاملة
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/firstgrades/	المرحلة الابتدائية
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/secondstages/	المرحلة الإعدادية
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/secgrades	المرحلة الثانوية
/https://gazayoufirst.com/twagihipal	توجيهي فلسطين
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/teacherbag/	حقيبة المعلم الفلسطيني
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/materials/	المواد التدريسية
https://gazayoufirst.com/tarbeia/	أسئلة تربية للتوظيف
/https://en.gazayoufirst.com	منصة يوفيرست English

رابط تطبيق ESL Quizzes

<https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.eslquizzes.quiz>

منصة يوفيرست التعليمية

للتواصل عبر الإيميل: info@gazayoufirst.com

للتواصل عبر الجوال: +970592867545